
14 August 2020 

 
Kia ora Chapel Downs Whanau  
 
 
Thank you for keeping your children at home this week under alert level 3.  
What an amazing supportive learning community we have. 
 
After the Government announcement today we are staying closed under alert level 3 and 
we are planning to support distance learning from next week.  
 
Learning materials are available on our website.  
 
Please refer to the following links.  
 
https://sites.google.com/view/chapel-downs/home 
 
 
School will be open for students who have parents or caregivers who are essential workers 
under Level 3 restrictions. See the diagram below. 
 
Please only use the Dawson Road gate. The Chapel Rd entry will remain closed. 
 
The school office is also closed but emails will be monitored. School events including the 
Maths Open Morning will be rescheduled once we have more clarity.  
 
Stay safe team!!!!! 
 
 
Vaughan van Rensburg 
 
Principal 

https://sites.google.com/view/chapel-downs/home


 
 
  
  


